

55 Academy Street Lebanon, Oregon 97355

TEL: 541.258.4926 Kendra.Antila@LebanonOregon.gov www.LebanonOregon.gov/library

MEMORANDUM

Date: August 26, 2025

Lebanon Public Library

To: Mayor, City Council, City Manager

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director

Subject: Manager's Report

- The 2025 Summer Reading Program has ended. We had 883 participants, who read a combined total of 14,166.75 hours (a new record).
- We hosted 2,940 attendees at 24 separate SRP events.
- 294 attended the after-hours party for those who completed 20 hours or more of reading.
- Baby and Preschool storytimes will resume on September 3rd.